

Directorate General Secretariat

**ECB-UNRESTRICTED** 

Mr Vincent Ryan

ask+request-1119-d23ee738@asktheeu.org

31 January 2013 LS/PvdH/14/04

## Request for public access to ECB documents

Dear Mr Ryan,

On 8 January 2014 the European Central Bank (ECB) received your request for access to "all correspondence with Ireland in relation to the KFW bank decision to lend to Irish SMEs", which we interpreted as all correspondence on this subject matter between the ECB and the Irish authorities.

We have thoroughly searched for such correspondence and would like to inform you that the ECB did not correspond with the Irish authorities regarding the decision of KFW bank to lend to Irish SMEs.

Yours sincerely,

Pierre van der Haegen

Director General Secretariat

Roman Schremser Senior Adviser, Secretariat